
From: Stephen_Kiger@usc.salvationarmy.org 
Sent: Saturday, December 25, 2004 8:37 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act 
 
This message is to state that I believe that Thrifts should continue to be 
fully accountable under CRA for making investments and providing services. 
 
I oppose the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural community development 
activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or communities. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Kiger 
 
 
 
 
        Be sure to visit us on the web at: 
 
            http://www.usc.salvationarmy.org/newalbany 
 
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error  
please notify the originator of the message. 
 
Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, 
states them to be the views of The Salvation Army. 
 
usc 
 


